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From: Julian Irwin
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Re: Meeting Registration
Date: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 6:19:51 PM

Hello,

I attended the 9/13 safe streets meeting. I did not register to speak but perhaps I should have. 

Thanks for your efforts in improving the safety of our streets for non-car users!

I live on E Wilson a few houses East of S Baldwin. I walk, bike commute, drive and skate
across Baldwin at E Wilson daily. I have witnessed many near misses and actual accidents at
this intersection. Without changes it is a matter of time before another white bicycle
monument will be needed. A four way stop sign, if feasible with traffic volumes, would be the
single best solution for this intersection. Bump outs may help with visibility, but to me they
seem to be more complex and expensive then stop signs. The blinky lights are my least
favourite as I find them  cumbersome to use. 

Best regards,
Julian 

On Wed, Sep 13, 2023 at 13:43 City of Madison via City of Madison
<noreply@cityofmadison.com> wrote:

Thank you for registering for the Transportation Commission meeting.
Date: 09/13/2023
Time: 5:00 PM

To join the meeting online, please go to:
https://cityofmadison.zoom.us/j/82787593599?
pwd=RDRkUUFJbFBXYWt1TkRUT28vLzNxQT09

Please enter your name and email exactly as you did when registering to
speak.
Julian Irwin, julian.irwin@gmail.com

Join by phone:
(877) 853-5257
Meeting ID: 827 8759 3599

We are hosting our virtual meetings in Zoom. Your microphone will be turned
off automatically when you join the meeting. When it is your turn to speak,
staff will allow you to turn on your microphone.

Please contact us if you need interpretation, translation, or accommodations.
https://www.cityofmadison.com/city-hall/committees/interpretation-accommodations
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